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City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

October 9, 2007

Mayor and Members of the City Council

Gary DeLong, Federal Legislation Committee Chair

Recommendation to Support the Aquarium of the Pacific in Seeking Federal
Funds

The Federal Legislation Committee, at its September 24, 2007 meeting,
approved a recommendation to support the Aquarium of the Pacific in seeking
federal funds to fully implement its mission of "instilling a sense of wonder,
respect, and stewardship for the Pacific Ocean, its inhabitants, and ecosystems ."

It is the recommendation of the Federal Legislation Committee that the City
Council consider this request .

Respectfully submitted,

FEDERAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
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